
	
		
		
		
		
		
		
Manta	Ray	Aquatics,	
		
Congratulations	on	achieving	USA	Swimming	Safe	Sport	Recognized	Club	status.	
		
USA	Swimming’s	top	priority	continues	to	be	keeping	our	athletes	safe	and	we	are	
proud	of	your	team’s	partnership	in	this	effort.	Your	accomplishment	demonstrates	
your	dedication	to	providing	a	safe	and	healthy	environment	free	from	abuse	for	all	
our	athletes.	
		
We	want	to	personally	thank	you	for	your	continued	commitment	to	safeguarding	
your	club’s	athletes	and	for	putting	in	the	time,	effort	and	dedication	to	ensuring	the	
best	possible	experience	for	them.		
		
On	behalf	of	all	of	us	at	USA	Swimming,	our	athletes,	coaches,	parents	and	members,	
thank	you	for	your	commitment	to	Safe	Sport!	
		
Keep	up	the	great	work	and	Go	USA	Swimming.	

	
Bob	Vincent																																																																												Tim	Hinchey	III	
USA	Swimming	Board	of	Directors	Chair																													USA	Swimming	President	&	
CEO	
	


